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                     Friday 21st June 2019 

Dear Parents, 

We received nine applications for our vacancy for the year 3 & 4 class and yesterday 

we put four candidates through their paces. I am pleased to inform you that we have 

appointed Mr Jack Keeble as our new class teacher. The staff and children are 

delighted with our choice and we feel he is a very strong teacher and has much to 

bring to our team.  

Mr Keeble will be in during the transition weeks to meet the children and will be at 

the meet the new teacher meeting on Tuesday 9th July at 2.30pm. I am sure we are 

all looking forward to welcoming him in to life at Mundford.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Godbold  

http://www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk/

